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NEWS RELEASE

FROM

SANDY TOWN COUNCIL
Tesco Opening
News that the Tesco store in New Road Sandy will definitely open on 1 August 2013 has been well received by Sandy Town Council.

Speaking on Wednesday 3 July Town Mayor, Cllr Susan Sutton said:

“In recent years the Town Council has been actively seeking increased food retail provision in Sandy and the new Tesco store will soon be providing this.  Most local people have done their main food shopping outside the town for a long time.   This has not been not good for our local economy or our environmental sustainability.  We wrote to all the major supermarket chains inviting them to consider coming to Sandy and Tesco was the one which responded positively.   Now we are delighted to see more choice for customers and welcome local employment opportunities at Tesco.” 
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- ENDS –

For further information contact:

Delia Shephard

Town Clerk
Sandy Town Council

10 Cambridge Road 

SANDY    SG19 1JE 

Telephone: 01767-681491 Fax: 01767-692527       
Email: clerk@sandytowncouncil.gov.uk

